
 Dear Parents, 

 Children who have missed any of their classes for Reconciliation are required to 
 attend a make-up class. The make-up classes are Saturday November 19 and Wednesday 
 November 23.  The children who are still working on learning their prayers (“Bless me 
 Father . . .” and “Act of Contrition”) and need to demonstrate readiness, are also required 
 to come to the make-up class as well. If your child has  not  missed any classes, you can stay 
 with your child while they recite their prayers and leave when finished. Those children who 
 still do not know their prayers at the make-up class will be asked to wait until January to 
 try again to give sufficient time for practice. 

 Any child who does not attend the make-up class (who is required to) will also be 
 asked to wait to complete a make up class in January before receiving Reconciliation. 
 Reconciliation for all students that are ready will be on Wednesday, November 30 starting 
 at 6:00pm. There will be a sign in sheet at Reconciliation and an opportunity to pick up the 
 next book to start preparation for First Communion. Parents will be asked to sign to 
 indicate that they have received this second book. If your child is not able to make their 
 First Confession on Wed. November 30, books can be picked up in January at the first 
 class. 

 Thank you and God Bless, 
 The Sacramental Preparation Team 


